

DG-2011/009 São Paulo, December 9th, 2011

UNITED NATIONS GLOBAL COMPACT OFFICE

Ref: Adjustment Request (Communication on Progress)

Dear Sirs.

Under the provisions of the "UN Global Compact Policy on Communicating Progress", we hereby request an adjustment of the COP submission deadlines for PROMON SA, in order to better align them with the financial and non-financial reporting cycles of our company, which are due by the first half of each calendar year.

We would like our next annual COP to be submitted by June 1st, 2012, and subsequently by every June 1st thereafter.

By continuing to support the UN Global Compact we publicly reaffirm our belief that companies are active agents in the process of development of society and environmental conservation, and that as such they have a role to play in the construction of a more prosperous and just society, both by example and by action.

Sincerely yours,

CEO

Promon S.A.